
                            FLOTILLA 12-04 Grand Strand

Meeting and Christmas Party

         December 9, 2015

The meeting began with an invocation by Ollie Leimbach.

FC remarks.  Tommy thanked everyone for coming to the party and for all their hard work 
throughout the year.

VFC remarks.  Ollie thanked the Staff Of ficers  for their work throughout the year in support of 
the Flotilla and Coast Guard.  A special thanks went out to Tommy for his service as Flotilla 
Commander.

Minutes from last month were approved. 

Staff Of ficer reports:

FSO-CM  No report.

FSO-HR.  Ollie reported that we have a new member and two reinstated members from one 
family consisting of a Grandfather, Father and son.

FSO-OP  One patrol scheduled and consequently cancelled

FSO-PE  No activity in November.

FSO-DV  Ollie expressed appreciation for Dean his work.

FSO-FN  No report.  Jim Nelson will be the next FSO-FN.

FSO-PA,  No report.

FSO-NS  No report.

FSO-MA.  Norm Fuller will replace Tomas Bagdas as FSO-MA.

FSO-MS.  Six sites were tested for SEA PARTNERS ENVIRONMENTAL.

FSO-MT  No report

FSO-IS.  Everything working.

FSO-VE  No report.

FSO-PV No report.  A mention was made regarding the crystal plaque awarded to the Flotilla 
from the District for PV in 2014.

FSO-PB.  Jeanette Brown will be the new FSO-PB.

VFC reminded everyone of the Myrtle Beach Boat Show on January 8th, 9th, and 10th.  Change of
Watch will take place on January 9th in Leichfield.



Surfside Christmas Parade  December 12th.  See Eric if interested.

Meeting was adjourned followed by dinner and conversation.

Next meeting:  January 13, 2016 at the Surfside Beach Fire Station,  810 First Avenue, North, 
Surfside Beach, SC 29575

Submitted by Pam Watts (FSO-SR).


